Prayer notes

Prayer concerns / requests



WELCOME!

3320 Bowman Road Landisville, PA 17538 www.landisvillemennonite.org 717-898-0071

Joining with Christ in God's work

FEBRUARY 18, 2024

Worship service: 9:00 am

Prelude Charles Patton

Gathering Song Dan Burkhart

VT 162: The Love of God

Call to Worship Diane Heinly

Confession and Words of Forgiveness

Song

VT 161: I Sought the Lord

Children's Time Marilou Adams

Song

VT 540: Will You Come and Follow Me

Scripture Reading

Hershey and Norma Leaman

Psalm 25:1-10, Luke 5:1-11

Song

VT 283: Lord, You Have Come to the Lakeshore

Sermon Pastor Gina

Song of Response

Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing

Offering

Offertory – "He Keeps Me Singing" – Charles Patton

Sharing / Prayers of the People Pastor Ron

Announcements

Benediction Pastor Gina

Congregational announcements

Thank you to Nance Fertich for her creativity and contribution with the worship visuals for Lent and Easter.

Singers of all ages are invited to participate in a choir

representing Landisville Mennonite at a local ecumenical choir festival May 23. I've chosen the following hymns for us to share with others at the festival. VT # 70 Praise God, #276 Solemn Stillness, and #556 I Bind My Heart this Tide. Additionally, we'll join a mass choir singing two anthems selected by another director. Rehearsals will be from 11:30-12:30, Sundays in April and early May. Please sign up on the form on the back table so the planners know how many copies are needed of the two mass choir anthems. Thank you - Eric Henderson

College Student Care Boxes

Today is the last day to donate items to send to our college students to show them our love! Our college students this year at EMU are See Hla, Peri Moo, Abby Greenleaf and Isaac Greenleaf. Matthew Sharp, who is attending Penn State Harrisburg and is not living in traditional student housing, is respectfully requesting that, instead of a care box, that members of the congregation donate food items to the Landisville Food Pantry. If you would prefer to make a cash donation, indicate the Food Pantry on your check or envelope and place it in the offering basket. If you have any questions, please contact Susan Sharp. On behalf of our college students, thank you.

2024 Atlantic Coast Conference Assembly

https://atlanticcoastconference.net/2024 assembly/

All are invited to ACC's 2024 Assembly at Ridgeview Mennonite Church on March 15-16. This Assembly's theme of "Living the Change" will explore how we deal with change in society and the church. How do we wrestle with old expectations and new realities? Many Christians are hungry for a place to live out vibrant, lesus-centered life with others. How does the church nurture that today in a way that connects with all ages, races, and backgrounds? In what ways does "doing church" require a pivot to encounter lesus and accomplish God's purposes? We invite both delegates and non-delegates to join us for the weekend's events. This year's Assembly will also offer programming for children K-5, and childcare for those younger than kindergarten age. For details/registration information go to:

Food Bank

Landisville Mennonite contributed 92 pounds of food in the month of January. In January the pantry served 513 children; 902 adults; 394 seniors; for a total of 1,809 people served in January! Items currently requested: large peanut butter, large jelly, I lb. elbow macaroni, I lb. spaghetti, I lb. egg noodles, canned corn, canned red beets, canned pears, canned tuna, canned chicken, cereal 14 new families were registered in January! 46 volunteers gave 619 hours in January! Thank you!

Feb fun foodbank fundraiser:

The Jr High group is collecting foodbank items through Mon Feb 19th (place them in the bins at alcove area). The Ir High group will use the items to construct mini golf courses on Sat Feb 24 and everyone is welcome to play mini golf after Sunday School on Feb 25 before the items are delivered to the foodbank.

Soap collection for MCC

Mennonite Women are inviting the congregation to add to their soap offering for MCC. Family sized individually wrapped soap bars can be dropped in the basket in the foyer by the book cart. The collection will be collected until the end of February.

Mennonite College and the LMS matching scholarships

LMC participates in both the Mennonite College and the LMS matching scholarship programs. All LMC students qualify for all years attending and scholarships are in addition to other scholarships, grants and aid students / family might receive. Contact Dave Yoder 717-898-3883 for more information and questions regarding scholarship amounts and how and when to sign up. There are currently II LMC students participating.

New address:

Ellen Mumma Welsh Mountain Home 567 Springville Rd. New Holland, PA 17557

Opportunities

Bible StudyTu	uesday, February 20, 6:00 pm
Jr. High activity	Saturday, Feb. 24
constructing mini golf course	
Play mini-golf after Sunday school	Sunday, Feb. 25
Wednesday Night Out	March 13
End-of-Winter-Fest	Saturday, March 16, 7:00 pm
PA Relief Sale	April 5 and 6
at the PA Farm Show Com	plex (Harrisburg)

Offertory

He Keeps Me Singing

There's within my heart a melody; Jesus whispers sweet and low, "Fear not, I am with you, peace, be still," In all of life's ebb and flow.

Refrain:

Jesus, Jesus, Sweetest name I know, Fills my every longing, Keeps me singing as I go.

Though sometimes He leads through waters deep, Trials fall across the way; Though sometimes the path seems rough and steep; See His footprints all the way.

Feasting on the riches of His grace, Resting 'neath His sheltering wings, Always looking on His smiling face, That is why I shout and sing.

Thanks for serving

Leadership Team Visitation Team

Ron Adams
Gina Burkhart
Rebecca Fennimore
Roy Bender
Roy Bender

Chris Fretz Mike and Lena Brown

Beth Martin Mary Fretz

Matt Sauder Carl and Marian Metzler

Jane Yoder Jack Nolt

Karl and Ellen Steffy Byard and Judy Yoder

Microphone runners: Maya and Asher

Nursery next Sunday:

Worship Marta Horst Fannie Miller

Give bulletin announcements to the office by Thursday evening and announcements for the weekly e-mail by Tuesday evening at office@landisvillemennonite.org